
From: Jill Wilcox - Jill's Table  
Sent: Thursday, October 7, 2021 3:17 PM 
To: csc <csc@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Ward 13  
 
To:  City of London Corporate Services Committee: 
  
Re:     London Ward 13 – Councillor Vacancy 
  
I’m writing to you today as a business owner on King Street. 
We are facing historic challenges in our core, so it’s crucial that your committee acts to ensure 
Ward 13 continues to be represented at city council for the remainder of the current term 
following the recent vacancy. 
I support the nomination of John Fyfe-Millar to fill that vacancy. 
John is keenly aware of the issues and needs of both business and residents in the core. He is 
very qualified to step into this position. 
  
He is one of the most ardent supporters of the core and has had a great deal of experience 
working with City Hall. He also has been an active member of LDBA. 
  
In the ranked ballot election of 2018, the difference in constituency support between John and 
the vacating councillor was marginal. 
  
It makes sense to expedite putting John Fyfe-Miller in this Ward 13 role. 
  
I consent to this letter being part of the public agenda. 
  
 


